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Dear Victoria,  
 
I am writing to confirm that The University of Liverpool recently agreed to accept the International 
Arab Baccalaureate (IAB) qualification for direct entry onto our undergraduate programmes.  
 
Please find our current entry criteria for holders of this qualification below, set against our A Level 
requirements: 
 
AAA: 93%  
AAB: 90%  
ABB: 87%  
BBB: 84% 
  
Where an A-level A grade is required in a particular subject, we will need with 85% in this AIB 
subject and minimum 60% in English. 
 
I am really pleased we are now able to start accepting the AIB and please let me know of any 
opportunities to promote Liverpool as a destination for IAB students that I can support with. 
 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Michael 

 
 


